
Members of the Senate Human Services Committee,

My name is Jason Moore and I reside in ND District 1. I am asking that you please
render a DO PASS on HB 1522.  This is a reasonable bill that will ensure protection for
our daughters and granddaughters from male predators in the girls' bathrooms and
locker rooms. This is a critical issue of our time! We can deal with it now on the front end,
or deal with it later after all of the damage has been done, as other states are having to
do. An ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure. Let's stand and make the hard
choices now, going against the strong opinions of some, to leave a legacy of peace and
protection for our children.
Thank you.
Jason Moore
Williston, ND


